Steven Sepe

From:

KEVIN CLAVIN <dclavin63@cox.net>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 3:35 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;

policastrgroup@gmail.com; beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com; dclavin63@gmail.com

Subject:

H5351 Bill

Dear members of the House Health and Human Services Committee.

I am writing this letter to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which ensures that highly qualified aesthetic nurses can continue to provide the exceptional care that patients like myself have come to trust.

For over 10 years I have been under the care of my aesthetic RN nurse who is highly skilled in assessing and developing safe effective treatments and care for my tailored needs. I truly have full trust and safety from her knowledge and background.

Passing this bill is crucial to maintaining access to the high quality care that has been provided for me and others. If this bill was not passed I would be forced to seek out another provider which is both difficult and unnecessary given the outstanding care. I have been receiving.

I URGE you to support Bill H5351 to protect patient choice, continuity of care, and access to highly skilled Nurses

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Dawn Clavin RN